VAVENEZIA

AND ASSOCIATES

LAND SURVEYORS AND CIVIL ENGINEERS

April 20, 2020

Town of Canandaigua Development Office
Atten: Eric Cooper

5440 Route 5 & 20 West

Canandaigua, NY 14424

RE: Shoreline development guidelines 3814 Co Rd 16

Dear FEric:

This letter serves to explain the improvements associated with the development of the shoreline at 3814 Co
Rd 16.

The shoreline of the property has been reinforced with a boulder break wall. The proposed improvements
“include placement of an accessory building (18°x10”) in the southwest area. There will be planting beds with
Hydrangea at the northeast and southeast corners of the structure, facing the Lake.

There is a large tree at the shoreline which will remain. A natural stone path will be installed (see plan) and
any disturbed areas will be re-established as lawn.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely
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